
Sleepover Club Highlights 

For  our topic this week, we 

have been learning about the 

natural world and Charles 

Darwin. Did you know that  

February 12th is known as  

International Darwin Day in 

celebration of his birthday? 

We talked about evolution, and some pupils       

decorated paper faces to show how they think     

humans will evolve in the future.  


